Locker #505 Friends,

As we reach the end of another incredible year, | want to extend my deepest gratitude for your
unwavering support and dedication to Locker 505. Your contributions have made a significant
impact on the lives of the students we serve, helping them receive the clothing they need to
succeed in their educational journey.

This year, thanks to your generosity, we have been able to support more students than ever
before. Your involvement, whether through volunteering, donations, or spreading the word about
our mission, has been instrumental in our success.

We are immensely grateful for your commitment to creating a brighter future for all our children.
Together, we have made a meaningful difference in our community, and we look forward to
continuing this important work with you in the coming year.

Locker #505 will be closed for break beginning De?ember 23, 2024 through January 6, 2025.

Spring 2025 referrals will be available on January 6, 2025 and we will begin accepting them on
January 7, 2025.

Warmest wishes for a joyful holiday season and a prosperous new year.
With heartfelt thanks,
Kim Kerschen, irector
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